
What a Week!
News of November 3

A look ahead….

It’s Farm Week where we’ll learn about many animals and life on a farm. 
Watch our farm bulletin board grow! Ms. Francesca from the library is 
visiting on Wednesday. 

There are only two weeks left before our Thanksgiving break. No school 
November 20 - 25. 

Don’t forget to snag your space for 
Breakfast with Santa on December 2!
This is our most significant fundraiser
each year so please share with your
community!

A look  back…

This week we did all things Halloween, bats and spiders! Did you know 
there’s a bumblebee bat that is as small as a bee and weighs only as 
much as a dime? We do!  We also made life sized skeletons in STEAM, 
explored Dia de los Muertos in Spanish, learned about absorption on 
Science Thursday, and When Pigasso met Mootisse on Fine Arts Friday. 

Read about our Thanksgiving celebration on the back! 

Save the 
Date!


